
 
 
On Jan 9, 2023, at 10:03 AM, JAIME RUBINSON <jrpamia@gmail.com> wrote: 

  
 
I know you are very familiar with the Upper N. Bay Rd., Homeowner Association, as well as many 
residents who live here.  
 
We have an extreme problem during the hours of 4 to 7 PM.  
 
I am writing you as a former member of the association, and as a full-time resident. 
 
Due to the 63rd St., bridge, raisings, and rush-hour traffic, Upper N. Bay Rd. has become an alternate 
route through which traffic gets diverted starting at approximately 54 street, but especially bad at 57th 
heading N and people race and run through stop signs and generally terrorize our neighborhood in an 
effort to avoid traffic.  
 
Even though this has become common practice, we have not seen police be deployed, or any other 
traffic, calming measures or safety measures to protect our families. We need the police department to 
start protecting us.  
57-63 is especially bad. 
 
Joy Malakoff lives at the top which is at 63rd St. where they race around the tot park, trying to decide if 
they will go left at LaGorce Drive, or at Pinetree Circle. 
 
Years ago we met with Clements and the then chief of police to discuss possibilities of adding signage on 
Alton : no left turn, during certain hours, no u turn etc. It would also be a great benefit to have certain 
streets be West or East only. 
 
Also extremely dangerous is the 51st left hand turn from Lakeview.  
 
We are aware that Alton is not a city road, but N. Bay Rd. is, and 51st St. is.The City is  able to do what 
we want on our streets.  
 
Surfside was very effective in managing and creating safe traffic control, traffic, calming measures, and 
improving the look and feel of the neighborhood without messing with the roads don't control. 
 
We hope you will help us and at least get some police presence on NBR during the hours of 4 and 6 pm 
instead of just having speed traps on Alton. There is nothing more dangerous than people running. Stop 
signs and racing through our residential neighborhood.  
 
Speeding on Alton isn't the big problem. Speeding on North Bay Road is. 
 
Can you please help. 
 
--  

mailto:jrpamia@gmail.com


Warmest Regards,  
 
Jaime 
 
Jaime Rubinson, Esq. 
Jaime Rubinson, P.A. 
mobile +13056088382  
Privé Properties 
Licensed Real Estate Broker 
Design Build. Development. 
privémiami.com 
Powerful. Resourceful. Insightful.Visionary. Effective. 
833-go-privé 
 
Sent from my iPhone, please excuse typos, formatting, brevity 
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